
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 25, 2017 

 

Dear Bridgeprep Families,  

We are so excited about our 1st annual Storybook parade on Tuesday, October 31st. Our Kindergarten, 

First and Second grade students are invited to participate. Students are asked to dress up as any 

character from a book that they'd like. They will also need to bring that book with them to school. They 

will carry the book with them as they march in the parade. We ask that students do not bring any play 

weapons of any sort. Masks and costumes should not be scary or inappropriate for school.  

The parade will be in our school parking lot starting at 9:00 am. If you would like to watch the parade, 

you may park and wait for it to begin.  We ask that you park only in the front parking lot parallel to US 

Highway 301.  

Following the parade, students will go directly back to their classrooms to change out of their costumes 

and into their regular Bridgeprep uniform. We suggest that students have their regular clothing on 

under their costumes for easy transition. Parents will not be given permission to go to the classrooms to 

help their children change into their clothing.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to call the front office or contact your child’s teacher. 

 

We can’t wait to see everyone there!  

 


